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CLUB EVENTS 2015 OFFICERS CLUB EVENTS CONT.

Relax now, we knew this would happen - Commander: DECEMBER

sure it is cold & a bit dark in the A.M.!    P/C  Errol Keith                          458-4277 Wed. 9    TCC Meeting 5:30  (Top floor of YC)

But its that time of year.  All of us TCC First Officer:

participants had a happy summer.      Bob Mazzola                              657-9306

So now, its "Thanksgiving" & our Second Officer:

upcoming Christmas Dinner Dance.     Tom Morgan                              657-9380

And then, guess what --- its New Years, Bursar:

& then we start all over again!     Dave Mahan                      805-320-4741

Can't beat that ---. Scribe: Immediately followed by the annual

    Jim Kavanagh                  571-277-5091 "TCC Christmas Party"

There is no Newsletter in December, Communication: Social Hour, Dinner, Dancing

so to all, "Take  Care"  -     Jerry Campbell                        458-0861

"Happy Thanksgiving"  - EC Officer: Sign-up at the Oct/Nov Meetings

"Merry Christmas"  -     P/C Kenn Genge                      458-5710 "See separate flyer for details"

"Happy New Year"  - EC Officer Member At Large:

from your Newsletter Team     Mary Smith                                 458-4313

Bob, Cathy, & P/C Chuck TCC WEBSITE
WWW.TELLICOCRUISINGCLUB.COM

NOVEMBER WEB MASTER:   TBD A note from our Commander:

Wed. 11         TCC Meeting 6:00 Welcome New Members Fellow Members:

Social 5:00 Terry & Maxwell Schander      The best wishes for the season.  It is a time to enjoy family and

Bob & Mickey Burdette friends, but also a time of reflection.

Thurs. 12  SeaRay Plant Tour & Luncheon

     Our year together has been one of both highs and lows, but as

in the past, we have prevailed.  Even though I have only lead the 

club for nine months, I have been impressed by the changes made

by the club and leadership of the Executive Committee.

"See attached flyer for details"      Special recognition is due to those Executive Committee

members who stayed the course and carried us through the year.

OVERHEARD AT THE DOCKS Our voyage is not done, and the next year promises to present

Ahoy Matey!        Aye skipper, both new challenges and opportunities for our club to grow.  I ask

how was your trip to the ocean? for your continued support for your Officers as they put capitals

Informative, she told me this: on the term "social club."

Let your cares drift  away
Seas  every opportunity!      On the horizon are expanded land events intended to allow

Adapt to changing tides those who do not participate in our water activities to join in the

Surf  life's rough waters club's functions.  The anticipated events will create opportunities

Harbor  strength & perservere! for members to mix and enjoy belonging, but they can only 

Don’t be shellfish happen with your participation in creating and captaining an event.

Bet on a shore  thing -
 "Friendship".      On behalf of the Officers and their spouses, I wish you and your

Aye Skipper;  now, see you club the best in the coming new year and beyond.  I look forward

         round the bend. to seeing you at the Chrismas Party.  May God bless you all.

                   Laddies
Errol W. Keith, Commander

AFTER MEETING DINNER

                    REMEMBER:  THE YACHT CLUB WILL RESERVE 50 SEATS FOR TCC MEMBERS AFTER THE MEETING.

                                                      THEY WOULD APPRECIATE A CALL FOR RESERVATIONS.
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Juliets Schedule for the Balance of the Year
11:00am Meet Time each 3rd Wed at "H" Dock TVYC unless stated otherwise

Nov 18th         Luncheon at Country Kinfolk Optional Card Games following lunch

                         in Lenoir City

Come, eat, play, and enjoy the fellowship

Sponsored by Cathy DeBoer of other TCC ladies

Dec 16th        JULIETS Christmas Party You won't want to miss the fabulous

Christmas decorations at the Keith's home

Sponsored by Karen Sue Keith

Meet at Karen Sue's at Noon

Bring an appatizer dish to share

Contact your JULIETS Captain Pat Miller at 865-405-2525
for futher info on any of these events

Space limited - tour will be limited to TCC MEMBERS only (no outside guests).

Captains Tom & Carolyn plus the 1st 28 members to sign up at the meeting will be enrolled for the tour.  Others will be "Wait Listed" in the order received.

Where/Meet:  Sloans parking lot at the South end of the Village

When:  Thursday, November 12, 2015

Time:  9:15 am (set up car pools - Sea Ray parking very limited)
Depart:  After car pools are set, but No later than 9:45 Sharp!!!       We will caravan to Sea Ray with Tour starting in Sea Ray parking lot at 10:00am

Destination:  Sea Ray Plant - 100 Sea Ray Circle, Vonore         (Left off 72 at 1st traffic signal after Rarity Bay community)

Tour length:  approx. 90 min in small groups - walking involved!

No open toe shoes…….sneakers or deck shoes are acceptable.

No cameras inside  

No lagging behind - stay with your individual groups as assigned by Sea Ray

Safety glasses will be provided and worn by all (will fit over glasses)

Immediately Following Tour:  Lunch at Pizzaria Venti, Vonore Bottomless Italian Salad, Pizza Bar, and soft drink

$10.50 / person all inclusive (food, soft drink, tax, tip)

Captains:  Tom Morgan & Carolyn Rosen 865-657-9380

865-657-9380  tomamorgan45@gmail.com



Ship’s Store   

Your One Stop Shopping for the Best in Cruise Wear!

Charts ……………………….…         $5 Blue Caps ………………….. $10

Burgee ……………………….          $20 T-Shirts unisex …………… $10

Jackets Men ……………….          $33 Jackets Women ……….… $33

Sweatshirts unisex …….             $30 Polo Shirts Men …………     $25

Polo Shirts Women ….…          $25 XXL & up add …………….…. $5

Name …………………………..         $5 Boat Name ………………….. $5

Captains:  Cathy & Mike McCoy   csmccoy1950@charter.net    865-657-9907

Alternate:  Carolyn Rosen   crosen313@charter.net   865-408-1125

THE OTHER VOLUNTEERS WHO KEEP THE “TCC” AFLOAT

 Your TCC Newsletter Team:

Editor: P/C Chuck Zimmerman

Phone/Fax for all comments,

suggestions, ideas, etc.   458-8598 

Photography: Cathy DeBoer

Send event photos to 

tccfunpix@charter.net

Publishing:  Bob Mazzola at present, but 

you may contact any Club Officer should 

you be willing to volunteer to help your 

club in this capacity.

Some experience with Excel is needed.

Greeters & Mentors:

    Joanne Wiklund

   Paulette Jennings

Meeting Attendance:

   Judy Genge

Service Officer: 

    Pam Schell    423-462-1094

     schellady@yahoo.com

TCC Memorial Rock:

   Past Commander's Club

         Al Sponholtz &

    P/C Chuck Zimmerman

TCC Internal Communications

Jerry Campbell:

    Club Directory, address          

    changes, boat names,        

phone numbers, e-mails & 

    electronic communications    

    

  jerrycampbell2@gmail.com

Membership

    

Chairman:  

    P/C Stu McFadden

ANCHOR BOATS
The following Captains have volunteered, if available, to be anchor boats for Raft-Offs when needed:

P/C Chuck Zimmerman, Bob Mazzola, P/C Stu McFadden, P/C Errol Keith , Duane Ylvisaker

                                                                      ************************************

Boating Classes and Vessel Safety Inspections:
Basic Boating Classes - Knoxville Power Squadron - Tom Dietrich 865-657-9190

Basic Boating Classes - CGAuxiliary - Mike Colacone 352-804-8257

Vessel Safety Inspections - CG Auxiliary:  Shawn Fox 865-242-0760     KPS:  Bob Bray 865-408-9229

 

 


